
F R E E  S C H O O L  L U N C H  P R O G R A M  

  

 

UPDATE 
We’ve made some changes to stay within the 

COVID-19 health and safety guidelines 
directed by Governor DeWine and to keep 
staff and volunteers safe while keeping this 

essential program operational.   
 

Beginning Monday, March 23, we are moving 
from the Olmsted Community Center to 

Falls-Lenox School.   
OFCS Food Service Staff and Transportation 
Department will provide the lunch prep and 

delivery of the lunches & food donations.  
 

Falls- Lenox school and Olmsted Community 
Center remain closed to the public.   

 
Non-perishable food donations may be 

dropped at the front doors of Falls-Lenox from 
 9:00am-11:30am Monday through Friday. 

 
To sign STUDENTS up for lunch service please 
call the OCC Office at 440.427.1599 before 

10AM to receive lunch that day. 
 

PLEASE stay SAFE & HEALTHY! 

 

W A N T  T O  D O N A T E ?  
Share items you may already have on 

hand or buy a few extras when you 
shop for your family.  PLEASE do not 
go out just to buy food to donate. 

Suggested Items: 
Cereal 

Oatmeal Packs or Bars 
Pasta & Marinara Sauce 

Mac & Cheese 
Peanut Butter & Jelly 

Canned Soups 
Spaghettios, Mini-Ravioli, etc. 

Granola or Breakfast Bars 
Chips, Crackers, Cookies 

Fruit Juices 
Any other snacks or foods your kids 

enjoy… 
 

 

 

 

Thanks to a partnership between Olmsted Community Center, Olmsted Falls City Schools and PTA volunteers, this plan 
was put into place to assist any students who may not be food secure during these mandated days off of school. 

 Food is being provided through community donations as well as Olmsted Falls City School District Food Services. 
No paperwork or documentation of need is required.  

This is simply our amazing community coming together to help out those in our Bulldog Community who might be in need. 


